


Updates to Jeff and Sheena Cerri’s Profile Book :

In the time since we had our profile books set up to now, close to five years ago, we have had a
few changes occur with the main one being our location.

In May of 2020, we relocated to Eureka County on the Hay Ranch which is located south of
Carlin, NV. The family ranch has leased this property where we are residing for the next seven years with
the option to re-lease for another ten after our current lease is “up”. With the way we are operating the
family business at this location, we imagine this will most likely take place at that point.

Jeff has now been working for the family ranch for fifteen years now and Sheena is no longer a
brand inspector, but rather working employed by the ranch as well.

Our family remains to be the center of our worlds with many of our nieces and nephews
graduating or nearing graduation and climbing the ranks in their sports and academics.

In May of 2020, we lost Tom which is Sheena’s father during the Covid pandemic and though we
mourned/mourn his loss, we find comfort in knowing he is at peace and watching over us daily.

The home we are in now has three bedrooms and sits on close to four hundred thousand acres
so there is still plenty of room for little ones to roam and the community here is amazing even if it does
only consist of twenty or so families.

Schools and a market are only twenty-five minutes north of us in Carlin and the town of Elko is
not far either with plenty of options for medical care, shopping and recreational activities.

In our new community of Pine Valley, we are both on the Volunteer Fire Department as well as
CPR Certified. With our volunteer status, we are made available to the REACH, Air Medical Services via
their helicopter should emergencies occur within our family since we are forty minutes or so from the
nearest hospital.















































































